
 

 

   June 6, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Another school year’s ending is looming!  It seems like it was just September, but look to see how much 

they have grown physically and academically! 

Remember dismissal next week will be at 12:10 Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  Progress reports 

will be distributed Thursday. If for some reason, your child is not in school on Thursday, you will need to 

stop by the office after Thursday to obtain the report. Included in the progress reports for grades 2 

through 8 will be the IOWA reports.   

At the close of this school year, we bid a fond farewell and a much deserved retirement to Mrs. Carol 

Curry and Mrs. Kathy Olga.  Combined they have dedicated over 50 years to SUS!  Mrs. Samantha 

Trigger, currently 2nd grade teacher, will be moving to kindergarten and Mrs. Sadie Northey, currently K 

Instructional Assistant, is assuming the position of tuition officer.  Any other staff changes will be listed 

in the August newsletter.   

Summer reading lists have been distributed. They are also located on the website for quick reference.   

Please refer to the website when purchasing school uniforms this summer.   Remember Sperry shoes are 

for grade 3 to 8 only and buckle shoes are for K-2 girls.  When in doubt, stop by Flynn and O’Hara in 

North Plaza. They will graciously guide you to what is required.   

The school office will be open Mondays through Thursdays from 9:00 to 2:00. 

Some important dates to remember are:  

 September 3  First Day of School, 12:10 dismissal  

 September 4  Back to School Night for grades 5-8, 12:10 dismissal 

 September 5  Back to School Night for grades K-4 

 April 4-15, 2020  Easter Break (This is different from other years; it is Holy Week and the  

    first 3 weekdays after Easter.) 

Thank you to everyone for your continued support of St. Ursula School.  May you have a restful and 

blessed summer vacation. 

       God is Good! 

       Debbie Glinowiecki 

       Principal 


